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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Kyle Schumacher & Dr. Tim Kilrea Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  September 15, 2025 

RE:  Public Disclosure of Administrator and Teacher Salary and Benefits 

 

Annually before October 1st, school districts shall report Administrators and Teachers’ 

salary and benefits to the State Board of Education (Public Act 97-256).  We use the 

EIS (Employment Information System) report to fulfill this requirement.  The report 

includes salaries, paid health insurance benefits, retirement enhancements, vacation 

and sick days granted.  This report presented tonight during the school board meeting 

will get posted to the website.  Included in the board packet is our School Year 2025 

report. 


